
From: bernard moskowitz [mailto:bmoskowitzl8@hotmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 08,2016 10:59 AM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: AGAINST Duke Pipeline 

I am strongly AGAINST the proposed duke gas pipeline coming through Amberley Ohio. My 
family lives in amberley right near one of the proposed routes. This route also puts a number of 
our schools within a blast zone. This puts my family in danger and hundreds as others. The 
other proposed route would split Amberley in half putting everyone in danger as it would 
prevent Police and Fire from responding to half the village. 

Thank you 

Bernard Moskowitz 
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